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                                                                                                               Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Celebrating World Book Day 2024 

World Book Day 2024 is fast approaching and we are excited to announce our plans 

for celebrating here at Glebe Farm School. World Book Day will take place on 

Thursday 7th March 2024 and we have some wonderful and exciting plans to make 

this a fantastic day with the children. 

We would like to invite all of our Primary phase children (nursery – year 6) to come 

to school dressed as their favourite book character for the day. Dressing up is 

optional so please attend in normal school uniform if you would prefer. Also on this 

day, we will be giving children the opportunity to share their favourite book with 

the adults and other children at school so we would also like to invite them to bring 

their favourite book to school with them on this day. 

The day is going to be filled with lots of exciting and engaging activities based upon a variety of different 

books and the children will get to experience a wealth of fun activities to ignite their love of books and 

celebrate a variety of texts and authors.  

The children will also come home with a £1 book token that entitles them to one free World Book Day book 

or can use towards a book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. This can be used with participating 

booksellers.  

We hope you are as excited as we are to celebrate the wonderful world of books. Any questions then do not 

hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or myself.  

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to learning about your favourite books.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Waller  

Reading Subject Leader 
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